BASKETBALL

Adult Basketball Leagues
Forming NOW!

Coed, Men's Competitive,
and Men's Recreation
Leagues are offered on
WEDNESDAY nights in
2011.

Registration Deadline is
Wednesday, December 29,
2010.

Team Registration Fee is
$280 per team and must be
paid in full to guarantee a
spot.

All games will be played at
the Beloit Memorial High
School Field House.

9 week season will be

followed by a seeded, single-

elimination tournament.

2010 LEAGUE CHAMPS:
Beloit Titans
The Wheel Inn

2010 TOURNAMENT
CHAMPS:

Smoke'N'

The Wheel Inn

2010 3 POINT CHAMP:
Adrian Yances (2009 also)

For more information or to
register a team, please
contact

Leisure Services Office
1003 Pleasant Street
Beloit, WI 53511

(608) 364-2890 Ext 3

» Last Chance Dodgebali!

v Turkey Trot
v Telfer Softball Field

- November 2010

Last Chance Dodgeball!

Deadline extended to Friday-November 5th! Don't miss
out on our new adult dodgeball league.

All games will be played at Aldrich Middle School between
6:30-9:00 pm.

Team Registration Fee is ONLY $75!

5 week season (2 games each night, a game consists of 7
matches) followed by a single elimination tournament.

Register in person or call for more information:
Leisure Services Office

1003 Pleasant Street

Beloit, Wl 53511

(608) 364-2890 Ext 3

Turkey Trot

One FREE
Skate Rental!

Regular Admission Still Applies

‘The "Turkey Trot" is the perfect time to use this printable
coupon!

Friday, November 19, 2010
7:00-10:00 pm

Expires end of the 2010-2011 Season

m
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Telfer Softball Field

Edwards Ice Arena (2101 Cranston Road)

For more info, please call the
Leisure Services Office at
508~ 364 28a0

- DJ, Concessions, Games, Prizes and FUN!

Renovations have been completed and the entire infield
updated at Telfer Park! The brand new softball infield is
beautiful and thirsty for play!

One-Day Tournament, Saturday, November 6th, 2010
$75 per team

8 Team MAX! Sign up Now!

2 game guarantee

Bundle up, come out in the cold, be the first to play on the new
field! Help us..."Break in The Field"!

Contact the Leisure Office at (608) 364-2890 Ext 3



